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Registered Midwife: Postpartum Focused Team  
September 2022 (flexible) 
 
We are looking for a full-time Registered Midwife to join our postpartum focused team. This 
position is a sustainable way to work as an RM, offering true work-life balance. We have a 
growing caseload of postpartum-only midwifery clients and robust referrals.  
 
Postpartum focused midwifery provides care to clients not typically reached by midwifery 
care, primarily those seen by other maternity providers, and clients with complex medical 
and social histories. Postpartum focused midwifery is dynamic, interesting, and challenging, 
with the benefit of most of the work being done during the day with little, if any, overnight 
work. 
 
We value work-life wellness and are very flexible to create a supportive schedule allowing 
for balance and time off.  Depending on your interest, there is also the option within this 
team to provide full midwifery care to a few clients per month. 
 
About us 
 
Strathcona Midwifery Collective is a well-established practice located at the convergence 
of the Downtown Eastside, Strathcona & Chinatown neighbourhoods of Vancouver, on the 

unceded and ancestral territories of the xʷməθkʷəy əm , Sḵwx̱ wú7mesh, and 

Səlílwətaʔ/Selilwitulh Nations. We care for a diverse clientele and offer inclusive care which 
affirms the dignity of the families we serve. Some of the specific communities we are 
privileged to care for are the LGBTQIAS community, Indigenous families, and newcomers to 
Canada, many of whom are undocumented and have precarious status in our health care 
system. We strive to be a safe, accessible, and welcoming clinic and we are always learning 
from our clients and from each other along the way. 
 
Our recently renovated clinic is situated in a vibrant Chinatown block with cafes, restaurants, 
and a bookstore. There is a small community pharmacy on the ground floor, that is keen to 
support our clients. We are well positioned close to major transit hubs and a bike route and 
are a few blocks from the future St Paul s hospital site.  
 
We have excellent full-time administrative support, and we use Oscar EMR for all our 
charting.  
 
We hold privileges at BC Women s and St. Paul s Hospital. 
 
Please apply with your CV & cover letter to laurajeannewood@gmail.com.  
 
Please include details about your availability and possible start date(s). Applications will be 
accepted on an ongoing basis.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
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